OFFICE OF THE BOARD OF SELECTMEN

KEVIN F. GREELEY, CHAIR DIANE M. MAHON, VICE CHAIR DANIEL J. DUNN STEVEN M. BYRNE JOSEPH A. CURRO, JR.



730 MASSACHUSETTS AVENUE TELEPHONE 781-316-3020 781-316-3029 FAX

TOWN OF ARLINGTON MASSACHUSETTS 02476-4908

December 7, 2015

Representative Sean Garballey The State House, Room 540 Boston, MA 02133

Dear Representative Garballey:

The Board of Selectmen, acting in support of a request from the Arlington Bicycle Advisory Committee, wish to encourage you to support State Legislation which could benefit bicycling and road safety in Arlington, and indeed, throughout the State. We hope that Arlington's State Delegation will support the Act to Protect Vulnerable Road Users (SD 273 and HD 2137) and the Act to Protect Bicyclists in Bicycle Lanes (SD 284 and HD 2130).

These two bills are important in the protection of cyclists, but they are also important in protecting all vulnerable users on our roadways - including road workers and emergency responders, horseback riders and motorcyclists, and also pedestrians who might be present and at greater risk on our roadways. As we want to encourage transit modalities which do not contribute to carbon pollution, we feel it is necessary to support a safe environment which protects these user.

We support these efforts, and we hope that you will work together to support them on our behalf.

Very truly yours,

Kevin F. Greeley, Chair

Board of Selectmen

OFFICE OF THE BOARD OF SELECTMEN

KEVIN F. GRBELEY, CHAIR DIANE M. MAHON, VICE CHAIR DANIEL J. DUNN STEVEN M. BYRNE JOSEPH A. CURRO, JR.



730 MASSACHUSETTS AVENUE TELEPHONE 781-316-3020 781-316-3029 FAX

TOWN OF ARLINGTON MASSACHUSETTS 02476-4908

December 7, 2015

Representative David Rogers The State House, Room 472 Boston, MA 02133

Dear Representative Rogers:

The Board of Selectmen, acting in support of a request from the Arlington Bicycle Advisory Committee, wish to encourage you to support State Legislation which could benefit bicycling and road safety in Arlington, and indeed, throughout the State. We hope that Arlington's State Delegation will support the Act to Protect Vulnerable Road Users (SD 273 and HD 2137) and the Act to Protect Bicyclists in Bicycle Lanes (SD 284 and HD 2130).

These two bills are important in the protection of cyclists, but they are also important in protecting all vulnerable users on our roadways - including road workers and emergency responders, horseback riders and motorcyclists, and also pedestrians who might be present and at greater risk on our roadways. As we want to encourage transit modalities which do not contribute to carbon pollution, we feel it is necessary to support a safe environment which protects these user.

We support these efforts, and we hope that you will work together to support them on our behalf.

Very truly yours.

Kevin F. Greeley, Chair

Board of Selectmen

OFFICE OF THE BOARD OF SELECTMEN

KEVIN F. GREELBY, CHAIR DIANE M. MAHON, VICE CHAIR DANIEL J. DUNN STEVEN M. BYRNE JOSEPH A. CURRO, JR.



730 MASSACHUSETTS AVENUE TELEPHONE 781-316-3020 781-316-3029 FAX

TOWN OF ARLINGTON MASSACHUSETTS 02476-4908

December 7, 2015

Senator Kenneth Donnelly The State House, Room 413-D Boston, MA 02133

Dear Senator Donnelly:

The Board of Selectmen, acting in support of a request from the Arlington Bicycle Advisory Committee, wish to encourage you to support State Legislation which could benefit bicycling and road safety in Arlington, and indeed, throughout the State. We hope that Arlington's State Delegation will support the Act to Protect Vulnerable Road Users (SD 273 and HD 2137) and the Act to Protect Bicyclists in Bicycle Lanes (SD 284 and HD 2130).

These two bills are important in the protection of cyclists, but they are also important in protecting all vulnerable users on our roadways - including road workers and emergency responders, horseback riders and motorcyclists, and also pedestrians who might be present and at greater risk on our roadways. As we want to encourage transit modalities which do not contribute to carbon pollution, we feel it is necessary to support a safe environment which protects these user.

We support these efforts, and we hope that you will work together to support them on our behalf.

Very truly yours,

Kevin F. Greeley, Chair

Board of Selectmen